
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Craig Stephenson, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: July 23, 2024 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       July 24, 2024 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approval for submission and acceptance of the Elementary and 

Secondary Education Act (ESEA) Grant for the 2024-2025 school year. The grant will be 

submitted on July 25, 2024. 

 

 

 FY2023 FY2024 

Title I Part A Basic $672,705 $615,291 

Title I Part A Neglected $4,505 $6,124 

Title I Part D Delinquent $0 $0 

Title I Total $677,210 $621,415 

Title II Part A $86,956 $70,834 

Title III $21,877 $22,152 

Title III - Immigrant $4,412 $2,563 

Title IV $44,036 $46,973 

Total Allocation $834,491 $763,937 

 

 

 

 


